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November 2nd, 2020 

Dear École Harrison Families, 

I am sure that you are aware that on Friday, Chief Provincial Public Health Officer Dr. Roussin 

moved the Prairie Mountain Health region to the Restricted Orange Level again which requires 2 

metres of physical distancing in K-8 schools.  

The ongoing goal of the school is to continue to provide the best educational experience for your 

child which is in-class learning, and so we will be restructuring within our school to comply with 

the new health measure. To accomplish this, we will be utilizing our shared spaces (industrial 

arts room, music room and gymnasium).  

We will take the rest of this week to set up new spaces and with full implementation effective on 

Monday, November 9. Until then, students will be attending their regular classes under our 

existing yellow protocols currently in place. 

 We will also continue to provide programming support to our students who are self-isolating or 

who are sick, as we have been doing since the beginning of September. As always, the safety and 

well-being of our students and staff is our utmost concern, along with providing appropriate 

learning opportunities with our students. We are committed to flexibly adapting our learning 

environment to meet both these goals. 

Brandon School Division will be continually monitoring this highly fluid situation and will be 

communicating with health authorities and the provincial government.  Brandon School Division 

will continue to provide all updates on their website: 

 https://www.bsd.ca/news/pages/update-on-covid-19-from-brandon-school-division.aspx 

We are thinking of all families affected by this virus – please know that we are here to support 

you in any way we can. 

 

Yours in education, 

Bas Nundu 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.bsd.ca/news/pages/update-on-covid-19-from-brandon-school-division.aspx


École Harrison Orange Plan – November 2, 2020 

École Harrison Orange Implementation Plan 

Monday and Tuesday- Nov 2 and 3rd 

PLS 2.0 Professional Development 

Wednesday, November 4-6th 

All students attend in their regular classrooms. 

Monday, November 9 

Full implementation of Orange Response. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



École Harrison Enrollment 

Grades Enrollment  

Kindergarten  20 & 20 Will accommodate   

1 Schutte 19 Will accommodate  

1 Carkener 18 Will accommodate  

2 Perreaux 20 Will accommodate   

2 Touzin 19 Will accommodate  

3 Hermenegildo 19 Will accommodate  

3 Cox  18 Will accommodate   

4 Mailhot 18 Will accommodate  

4 Mccomb 19 Will accommodate  

5/6 Slomiany 24 Will not accommodate  Relocate in the music 

room 

5/6 Sylvestre 25 Will not accommodate Relocate in the shop 

5/6 Warrener 26 Will not accommodate Relocate in the gym 

7 Davis 20 Will accommodate  

7 Simard  20 Will accommodate  

8 Martine 19 Will accommodate  

8 Pegus 21 Will accommodate   

 

Nicholas Onischuk (school counsellour) will be working half days every morning.  He will 

deliver his program to our 7/8s. 

All other aspects of the Yellow plan will apply at the Orange level. 

 


